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SIDELETTER NO. 2

Mr. J. Nicholas Counter III
Alliance of Motion Picture &
   Television Producers, Inc.
14144 Ventura Boulevard, Third Floor
Sherman Oaks, California 91423

Dear Mr. Counter:

The Employers and the Guild recognize that the extent to which and the manner in which
theatrical motion pictures are edited by local television stations and then broadcast is a mutual
problem, and in particular, denigrates the Directors' contributions to these motion pictures.

The AMPTP and the Guild have therefore agreed to make a joint request to the National
Association of Television Programmers and Executives permitting representatives to speak at
their next annual meeting.  The representatives will include one or more top executives from
major studios and one or more members of the Guild.

The Employers, in consultation with the Guild representatives, will also formulate a plan
by which written recommendations will be sent to local stations with a print of the film.  The
recommendations will specify how the motion picture should be edited to meet the stations'
desires as to broadcast length and their concerns about violent or sexual content.

Sincerely,

Glenn J. Gumpel
National Executive Director

Agreed:

___________________________
J. Nicholas Counter III




